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For the upcoming 2025-2026 Season’s player evaluations there will be a change in registration process 

affecting player evaluations and roster spots for the four Minor Members Associations (Alliance Hockey, 

Greater Toronto Hockey League, Northern Ontario Hockey Association, and Ontario Minor Hockey 

Association). This change is due to the change in residency regulations, insurance requirements and 

Vulnerable Sector Checks. Moving forward, all registrations will be done on the Hockey Canada Registry 

(HCR).  

If in the past Associations may have used registration systems outside of the Hockey Canada Registry, 

moving forward please do not set up your registration through any other third-party system.  

Specific details and education of the process will be provided in the near future. 

 


